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July 2017
Dear Mr Sterling, 

We write to express our support and desire for the A Fresh Start commitment regarding the 
Atlantic Youth Trust to be progressed.

The project offers a valuable youth, education, reconciliation, maritime, and tourism proposition. 
Young people from all backgrounds, ability, beliefs, and means stand to benefit by the Trust’s 
success. 

It is our understanding that the Government in the Republic of Ireland is in a position to advance 
the project to the capital phase, we fully support the investment of funds and resources to match 
this. 

Yours Sincerely, 


